
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Chairman and Members of the Planning Board 

 

From:   Susana Alonso, AICP, Principal Planner 

 

Subject: Director’s Report   

 

Date: April 3, 2020 

 

 

 

Recommendation:  
 

This oral report is intended to be informational. However, actions may result of this item. 
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